
From: Erin Rains
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo River
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 8:06:11 PM

Save the Buffalo River. Please don't let the hog poop get in the water. I want to be
able to swim in the river when I get big. Hope I can float in it.

Dalton Rains (age 7)
117 Summer View Ln.
Pottsboro, Tx  75076
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